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September 29, 2015 
 

 

Dear Friend of the Lowell Public Schools, 

 

Please join us on Wednesday, October 14, 2015 from 7:00PM until 8:30PM at the Lowell 
High School Freshman Academy’s Burgoyne Theatre, at the corner of Paige and John 
Streets, for the kick-off of an exciting community project entitled: 
 

 Lowell: Imagine Our Future   

Building a National Model of Urban Education 

 

You are invited to engage with community members from across the city to celebrate and 

participate in the creation of a five-year strategic plan aimed at ensuring that the 

tradition of high quality education for the children of Lowell continues and progresses 

into the next decade.  The evening provides a unique opportunity for stakeholders to 

come together to provide input around the future direction of Lowell Public Schools.    

 

In the event that you cannot attend the kick-off, the first working meeting will take place 

on the evening of October 28, 2015 at 144 Merrimack Street.  More information will 

follow.  

 

In addition to your participation, we hope that you will share information about this 

opportunity with members of your organization and extend our invitation to all that 

share our excitement for learning and our future as a community. 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 
Salah E. Khelfaoui, Ph.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 
 


